
 

 

 

 

VISIT TO TRIBAL MUSEUM FOR GRADE III TO GRADE IX  
 

 

DATE: 15 APRIL 2024               Circular No.: TSS/24-25/05  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

On the occasion of World Heritage Day, Visit to the Tribal Museum has been 

arranged for the students of Grade III to Grade IX on Thursday, 18th April 2024. The 

visit will be conducted during the regular school hours. The students must carry a 

cap and come in the regular school uniform, washed and properly ironed. 

 

 

 

Principal  

The Sanskriti School 

 

 


